
OF

<$5
O
ro
DU

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
BZ5 5th Street, Room ^ i i

Eureka, California 955D1 Phone: (7D7) 476-Z39C

September 29, 2020

Re: Human Rights Commission

Dear Mr. Glover

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for your service on the
Human Rights Commission. Your participation was greatly appreciated.

I wish you success in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Estelle Fennell, Chair

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors
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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
825 5th Street, Room 1 11

Eureka, California 955C1 Phone: {707) 4'76-Z3gc

September 29, 2020

Re: Human Rights Commission

Dear Mr. Valadinham,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for your service on the
Human Rights Commission. Your participation was greatly appreciated.

I wish you success in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Estelle Fennell, Chair

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors


